SOCIAL EVENTS UPDATE

Update on 1 June 2020
We are still without a Club Social Secretary, so any social events are being held on an ad hoc basis.

The Committee believes that everyone would like the regular, face-to-face monthly coffee mornings
to continue once the Covid-19 restrictions are lifted. We are delighted that Linda has agreed to
organise this. Let’s all support Linda. In the meantime, there are Video Coffee Mornings being
organised.

With regard to other events, Angela Woodley managed our next Jumble Sale which was held on
Saturday 14 March.

Due to the Covid-19 restrictions there are NO Social events being held at the Club at the moment.
Once these restrictions have been lifted we will let you all know what Social Events will be held.
Currently there is no Bridge, Yoga, Short Mat or any Social Events.

In the past we have held, on average, a social event each month during the closed season. This
could continue (dates to be confirmed) if individuals came forward to run just one event. There is no
shortage of ideas - perhaps a curry evening, another quiz night, a whist drive or an afternoon of
cribbage. Afternoon tea, especially at the weekend, has always been popular and the post Christmas
social (with outside caterers) was very successful last year. There are probably many more ideas out
there and we have equipment available to support many of these suggestions. We just need
someone to come forward to run something.

Carol Topley is continuing as Bar Manager so our Friday Night is Club Night tradition will continue
once the Covid-19 restrictions are lifted.

Anyone willing to consider managing a social event should speak to Graham Green, Angela or any
other committee member.



